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Volume 11, November 20, 2020 
MORNING ARRIVAL WILL CHANGE EFFECTIVE: NOVEMBER 30th-8:30-8:45 AM  

 

 Important Information 

• zippslip.com: Please fill out form by 8:00 AM daily. 

• KCenterCOVID@lynbrookschools.org (If you are experienc-
ing any COVID symptoms please e-mail the KC COVID re-
porting e-mail. Please call Mrs. Artusa at 516-887-8077. 

• If your child  received a COVID test, we will  need the origi-
nal medical documentation.  Please do not e-mail a picture of 
the COVID test results.  Documentation is to be submitted 
prior to returning to school. 

• Please follow all recommended safety protocols outside of 
the school day and be mindful of potential consequences 
when attending social gatherings.  We are all in this togeth-
er.   

REMOTE LEARNING INFORMATION CAN BE FOUND 
HERE, Click on Mrs. Postman! 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

• Parent Teacher Conference Dates: Dec 3rd & 7th, 11:20 
AM dismissal on both days.   

• Acceptable Use Agreement  for your child’s device is at-
tached  if you have not already submitted to the KC. 

• PLEASE fill out the  Gold/Green Commitment Survey by 
Monday,  November 23rd. 

 

 

Parent’s Club Info: 

 Please remember to join 
the  Parent’s Club on 
Member Hub. 

 Please  check out “Member Hub”  
where you could enjoy on-line shop-
ping. 

 SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR, is 
going VIRTUAL on  November 
18thh-Dece 1st. 

 https://www.scholastic.com/bf/lynbrookkc 

HAPPY SHOPPING! 

 Thank you Mrs. Ruvolo for or-
ganizing our gobble gobble craft! 

 

 

I am THANKFUL for the smiles you 
share with me each and everyday. 

I am THANKFUL for my Remote 
friends allowing  me the opportunity 
to be part of their WebEx. 

I am THANKFUL for your health & 
happiness. 

I am THANKFUL and so PROUD 
of how everyone learned to use 
their devices and SeeSaw. 

I am so THANKFUL to be your 
Principal! 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO FULLY CHARGE 
YOUR CHILD”S DEVICE EVERY EVENING. 

http://www.zippslip.com
https://www.scholastic.com/bf/lynbrookkc
https://www.lynbrookschools.org/news/article.aspx?id=122989

